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your fine Quarterly and we will keep 
reading it!!

Sgt. J.E. Rogers 
P.O. Box 3900 
1445 Regent Street 
Fredericton, N.B. 
E3B 4Z8

Mr. Fred Gaffen 
Canadian War Museum 
330 Sussex Drive 
Ottawa, Ontario 
K1A 0M8
Telephone: (613) 996-1388

Thanks again to the staff of the Quarterly, 
the RCMP, the Committee, and S/Sgt 
Hampson. We're so thankful we have 
such good neighbors to our North!!

Your Friends,

Mildred and Curtis Johnson
Fairless Hills, PA 19030
U.S.A.

CANADIANS IN VIETNAM

Dear Editor:

I am a military historian writing a book 
about Canadians who served in the 
American Forces in Vietnam. I am 
seeking first-hand accounts or informa­
tion about Vietnam veterans across 
Canada. If you can provide any informa­
tion, please contact:

PRAISEWORTHY!

Dear Editor:

S/Sgt. Garth Hampson and the RCMP 
1988 Charity Ball Committee DID IT 
AGAIN when they planned the Charity 
Ball for the Duke of Edinburgh's Award 
Programme and invited His Royal High­
ness Prince Edward to attend. We 
attended the Ball as guests of the Com­
mittee and were very honored by their 
consideration of us. It was well planned 
and everything went so smoothly. The 
program was very entertaining and the 
groups of local children who performed 
were superb. The RCMP's efforts on 
behalf of charities each year (e.g. Sounds 
& Saddles for CHEO, MS Charity Ball, 
and the Duke of Edinburgh's Award 
Programme — to name a few) are 
commendable!

The RCMP are "TOPS" in our opinion and 
their continuing efforts for charity just 
heightens those feelings. Another 
example of the RCMP's thoughtfulness 
was to invite Policemen from "across the 
border" in the U.S.A, to attend the ball.

S/Sgt Hampson sent us a copy of the 
Spring 1985 Quarterly and we immedi­
ately subscribed. Now, the day we 
receive our copy, it is read from cover to 
cover. We love the stories, Division 
activities, etc. and feel like we are a part 
of the RCMP family. You keep publishing
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